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INTRODUCTION 

 

This policy will be reviewed in response to changing 

circumstances in school and guidance and advice 

issued by LA and DfE 

 

This policy is the responsibility of  

the Full Governing Body, in consultation with the 

Headteacher. 



 

 

ASHURST CE AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 

ACCESSIBILITY PLAN 
 

 

The school accepts that disabled access is extremely limited due to the age and 

structure of the main school building. 

 

Access to the school site (junior playground) is possible - there is a small ramp 

which would not deter wheelchair access.  However, access to School House is 

not available to wheelchair users owing to a step.  

 

The new school building is fully accessible except for toilet facilities.  The 

school may consider installing a hearing loop as and when appropriate and may 

incorporate a more visually stimulating colour scheme when the building is due 

for internal redecoration. 

 

The school has a plan of the building showing where structural alterations would 

be required should the school need to accommodate physically disabled 

stakeholders. 

 

The Headteacher welcomes prospective parents for whom the above might be 

of concern, with regard to future admission to the school, to contact School 

Office for further information and discussion. 


